
 
 

   
 

 
 

RFP 25-02 AUDIT Questions and Answers  
for Question Period Ending 5/19/25 

 

Q: Would the LCWDB grant an exception to the rotation requirement (below) that is in the 
RFP given our firm just rotated partners on this engagement for the 2024 audit?  

"If a proposal is submitted by the current provider for the LCWDB’s Audit services, 
the individual staff member named as the primary auditor and point of contact for 
this account must be different from the primary auditor for the 2024 contract." 

 

A: Given the recent partner rotation for our account, the LCWDB will waive the staff 
rotation requirement for the upcoming contract period.  

 

This document serves as an update to RFP #25-02 AUDIT and will be incorporated as part 
of the RFP content. Where a conflict exists between this response and information in the 
original RFP package, this response shall prevail. 

 

 


